EXTRACT FROM ACADEMIC POLICY COMMITTEE MINUTES: 12.5.99

99.71
Part-time Lecturers and Recognised Teachers  (Item 2)


The Committee noted that the Department of Human Resources had consulted the Sub-Committee in a review of procedures for the appointment of part-time lecturers and the designation of Recognised Teachers and associated quality assurance and administrative arrangements.


The Sub-Committee had noted that Faculties had confirmed that the appropriate responsibilities were fulfilled.  The Sub-Committee agreed the criteria for attendance at the University’s staff induction programme by part-time lecturers and supported the updating of the part-time register, the consideration by Deans of the use of Associate Lecturer appointments and a proposal for a standard template for induction handbooks for such staff.  A number of matters were subject to further consideration.
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